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Press Release – May 24, 2017 
 
FC United and VSA are pleased to announce that through our vision to continue to raise the level of soccer 
in Iowa, and our commitment to support a higher platform for our players, we will be providing a 
collaborative effort that will enhance the club experience for the girls born in 1999, 2000, 2001 and 2002. 
 
Through our efforts, we will continue to provide opportunities for our elite, premier and competitive 
level players alike, and their various goals as a part of their soccer experience. 
 
The National Premier League will offer many variables that will shape our approach to developing our 
players. 
 
National Premier League Benefits: 

• Compete with and against several other top clubs in the Midwest 
• Increase the level of exposure for our players (College recruiting/visibility) 
• Provide a healthy and internally competitive environment 
• Streamline season calendars with set play dates at common locations 
• Decrease family expenses by hosting competitive venues 

 
Age Groups that are partnering: 

• 99 Girls Premier Players – IA NPL 99 
• 00 Girls Premier Players – IA NPL 00 
• 01 Girls Premier Players – IA NPL 01 
• 02 Girls Premier Players – IA NPL 02 

 
This initiative will go a long way to fulfilling the needs of our talented and committed athletes. 
 
 
Bill Ajram - FC United  
 
Chris McGill - VSA 
 
 
 
 

 


